From: Green Farm Organics
Lee Collins, CEO
123 Main Street North
Seattle, WA. 98101
March 10, 2019
Dear reader:
I am Lee Collins, CEO of Green Farm Organics. We are an all-natural and organic product provider helping our customers improve their health and well-being through non-GMO and organic foods, supplements and other natural health products. We are FDA-certified organic, and we are excited to be expanding our market to your neighborhood! We will be celebrating our new location's grand opening this coming weekend.
As a special promotion, we are extending a 20% discount on all products in our store to the first 100 recipients to arrive. This is a first-come-first-serve basis, and I wanted to share it with you personally!
Please join us at our promotional event and grand opening this weekend, March 15, from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. where you can participate in a raffle and sample some of our organic and natural foods.
We hope to see you there!
Warmest wishes from all of us here at Green Farm Organics,
Lee Collins, CEO
Green Farm Organics, Inc.

